
From: Debbie Caswell <  
Sent: 2022/05/31 1:37 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Centennial Mall 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
I am opposed to you putting high rise apartments in this location.  The area is congested 
enough already and the building across the street do not attract the best clientele as it 
is.  There are areas further out that may be able to support this but this is not it. 
 
Do not build there!!! 
 
Debbie Caswell 
Long time Brampton resident 
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